
 

NEWS FROM TAUNTON BRANCH 326 

 

GENERAL INTEREST 

 

Here we are once again with a little news. 

 

First, a big welcome to 3 new members on behalf of everyone in the club, to Phillip and Kath 

Rowland and Sally Wales, thanks for joining us. 

  

Next, we have some sad news, but I think by now old news.  One of our long standing members 

passed away on the 29th June, Bob Andrews; he was a respected and helpful friend and is very 

much missed by all.  Our thoughts are with Ros and her family. 

                         

Also a dear friend of Phyllis C , who joined us on many occasions, although not a member, but well 

known to us, Ted Golding, passed away on the 20th July.  Our late condolences to Phyllis, and his 

family.  We shall also miss him. 

 

Now to calendar news.  The trip in September, not agreed as yet, and the pub lunch will be at Brent 

House on the 26th September. 

 

The Pub lunch on the 24th October has changed to the Orchard Inn at West Huntspill and the 

Christmas lunch is hopefully at Brent House, but Malcolm is waiting for the menu and pricing. 

  

At the present time, our Chairman has been in hospital for just over two weeks following a bad fall 

at home.  He is hoping to be able to return home soon. We wish him a good recovery soon.  

Hopefully by the time you read this he will be home again and recovered; it will be good to have 

him back with us. 

 

As usual, we send our very best wishes to all of our members who are either very unwell or unable 

to join us due to no transport; you may be out of sight, but certainly not forgotten. 

 

For now, best wishes. 

 

 

Grace. 
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